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From the Principal Private Secretary

3, 1 April 1985

The Prime Minister has asked me to thank
you for your letter of 29 March and for send-
ing her a copy of your minute to the Secretary
of State for Social Services about the
pharmaceutical industry. The Prime Minister
was interested to see this.

Ronald Halstead, Esg., C.B.E.




